
 
ARDEER SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

Term 2 -  Week 11, 3rd July 2025 
 

Principal: Andrea Markham Assistant Principal: Grant Mussel 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: Term 2 
Weekly Assembly 

Each Wednesday at 2:30pm 
 

 
Week 11 

Friday 4th July 
Early finish at 1:30pm 

 
  Term 3 

First day back for Term 3  
Monday 21st July 

 
 
 
 
 

Ardeer South Primary School 
acknowledges the Wurundjeri people 
of the Kulin Nation as the traditional 
custodians of the land the school is 
located upon, and pays respect to 
Elders past, present and emerging.  

 

 

Dear Families, 

As we reach the end of Term 2, I want to 
take this opportunity to thank our 
wonderful school community for a 
successful and rewarding term. It has 
been a time of learning, growth and 
connection, with students continuing to 
thrive both in and outside the classroom. 

Our staff continue to work with dedication 
and care to create a safe, inclusive and 
engaging environment for every child, 
and I thank them for their ongoing efforts. 

To our families—thank you for your 
partnership, encouragement and 
support. As we head into the holidays, I 
hope everyone finds time to rest and 
recharge. We look forward to welcoming 
everyone back for an exciting Term 3. 

Andrea and Grant 

 



 

School News 
 

 
Parent teacher interviews will be held in 

Week 2 over three afternoons. Monday 28, 
Tuesday 29 and Wednesday 30th July. 

 
The compass booking system will be open tomorrow and Kerri will send 
out a reminder, if it is easier you can make an appointment through the 
office you can contact the admin team directly to do this.  

  
Please support 
our PJ Day this 
week to go 
towards 
fundraising for 
new Volleyball 
nets.  

 
Gold coin donation!  

 
Mathletics 
We are really pleased that the Mathletics program is being utilised by 
our students at home. Collectively as a school in Semester 1 we 
have achieved an additional 1000 learning hours for our students by 
using the program. Congratulations to 1/2A for engaging the most 
with a grand total of 293 hours.  

 
 
 

 



Early Finish - Friday 4th July 1:30pm 

Students not picked up by 1:30 will be placed in the After School 
Program. See below for the exciting things that have happened in the 
program in the last few weeks. We thank TheirCare for their ongoing 
commitment to running an engaging program.   

 

 
 


